Park & Rec Meeting

August 24, 2022

Attendees: Vice Chair Ben Chapman, Chairman Dan Hart, Commissioner Jocelyn Lyons, Paul Chute Paul Chapman

2023 JAN 11 A 9: 05

Not in attendance: Commissioner Marci Kovick, Commissioner Matt Ferro

TOWN CLERK

New Business

- Bartlett Street Project
 - o Tennis courts on Bartlett Street currently unusable
 - o DPW has tried to rehab them, not safe for the time being
 - Looking at basketball courts, tennis courts, pickleball courts, and some combination of those
 - SportCourt has come out and given a quote will need to go to a state bid once money is allocated
 - Trying to gain input from the townspeople as to what they would like to see happen with the project
 - o Discussed the survey that went out electronically via Facebook
 - Product sample looks nice, easy to maintain, 15 year warranty, can be replaced by section so future costs for maintenance would be minimal – also would teach DPW maintenance
 - Discussed possibly rehabbing the basketball courts at Butler given the interest in basketball
 - o Discussed the possibility of putting basketball courts on Fagan Drive
 - o May need to fund through an article at the Town Meeting